Jan. 12, 2018
Dear Parents,

Our 100th day of school is rapidly approaching.  If we do not have any snow days, it will be on Wednesday, January 24th.  In celebration of our 100th day we will be doing lots of activities focusing on the numbers 1 to 100.  Understanding how many things are included in one hundred is a hard concept for many children.  Many of the activities we will be doing will involve counting by tens and developing the understanding that 100 is the same as 10 groups of 10.  

To help your child grasp the meaning of this, I would like your help.  Please work with your child to come up with a collection of 100 things that can be displayed on a bulletin board.  As you are counting the objects with your child, help them to understand that it is easier to count 10 groups of 10, than it is to count 100 objects, one at a time, straight through.
Please have your child use his/her imagination when deciding what type of object to use and how they will display it.  (Of course, your child may need your help, but please remember that the purpose of the project is for them to collect the objects and count to 100 by 10’s.)  Some things that have been used in the past have included cereal, buttons, screws, toothpicks, stickers, candy wrappers, toys, and macaroni.  They can be displayed on a piece of cardboard, in baggies, on a string, or any other way, as long as we can attach it to the bulletin board.  It is also helpful if it is displayed in the groups of ten.  Be creative and have fun!!

Please send or bring the collections to school by Monday, Jan.22nd.  Thanks!  I am looking forward to seeing what this imaginative group comes up with!  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions.
Mrs. Streblow 
